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Josephine Kennedy 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Dear Tom, 

Josephine Kennedy 
19 November 2009 10:20 
'ttarpey@limerickcoco. ie' 

FW: Objection to Proposed Decision to Waste Licence WOO17-004 

Objection to PD on WOOl7-04.doc 

The Agency is prohibited from considering any objection which does not fulfil the requirements of 
Section 42 of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2008. As your correspondence does not fulfil 
those requirements, for the reasons set out below, the Agency cannot consider it. 

Section 42(3) of the Acts 

Section 42(4) of the Acts 

It should be noted, however, that the Agency is committed to openness, fairness and transparency in 
its decision making process and I can assure you that you will have access to all documentation in 
relation to this licence application including the report and recommendations of the technical 
committee (if valid objections are received in relation to the proposed decision) and the final 
decision of the Agency. 

Objection received after the expiration of the appropriate period, 
i.e. 5pm on 16/11/09 

Objection not accompanied by the appropriate fee, i.e. €500 

Thank you for your time 

Regards 

Josephine 

From: Tarpey Tom [mailto:ttarpey@limerickcoco.ie] 
Sent: 16 November 2009 18:40 
To: Wexford Receptionist 

19/11/2009 

mailto:ttarpey@limerickcoco.ie
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Subject: Objection to Proposed Decision to Waste Licence WOO17-004 

Dear Sir Madam, 

Some of our computer file servers were shut down this evening after 4.00pm while I was attempting to 
transmit this objection to you through your on line system. We were only given 10 mins advance notice of the 
shut down and unfortunately it did not come to my attention until some time after 4.00pm. Our file attachment 
containing the details of the objection could not be accessed during the shutdown period. Attempts to send 
the objection with a new attachment also appear to have failed on a number of occasions before 5.00pm. A 
copy of the original attachment is now attached. I would be obliged if you could let me know if this objection 
will be accepted by the EPA. 

Regards, 11 
I Tom Tarpey, 

Senior Engineer, 
Environment Section, 

~ Limerick County Council. 
I 
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